




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: WSACC Comments on proposed amendments to GR 31
Date: Monday, February 28, 2022 8:10:49 AM
Attachments: WSACC Comments Re GR 31 amendments.pdf

 
 

From: Kimberly Allen [mailto:kallen@grantcountywa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 4:57 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Re: WSACC Comments on proposed amendments to GR 31
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Please accept the attached letter on behalf of the Washington State Association of County Clerks
commenting on proposed amendments to GR 31.
 
Thank you.
 
Kim
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Kimberly A. Allen, Grant County Clerk
P.O. Box 37
Ephrata, WA  98823
 
Phone: 509-754-2011 ext. 2818
Email: kallen@grantcountywa.gov
 
 

                  CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
The contents of this e-mail and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain
confidential and/or legally privileged information.   If you are not the intended recipient of this message or an
employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, or if this message has been addressed
to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail, then delete this message and any
attachments.   If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution, copying or storage of this message is strictly prohibited.  Thank you.
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